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J|mm|e Eggers Superintendent/Principail
December 4, 2020

Our Marcum-lllinois Families,

We have some updates for you regarding in-person learning at Marcum-lllinois school. We have
received a recommendation from Dr. Luu, the Yuba and Sutter County Health Officer, that all schools
proceed with distance learning. We will forward the official letter when we receive it at our school. We
have been advised by the Sutter County Office of Education and our legal team to consider all
recommendations as orders. Please look at the following list to see how it applies to you and your
child/children:

Preschool through 8'" Grade

e All students will begin distance learning starting Monday, December 7.
e TK-8"grades will resume with the previous distance learning schedules
e Preschool teachers will contact families directly with Distance Learning Information

The safety of your child, and their opportunity to learn is our top priority. We will continue to provide
the best instruction we can whether it is in person or online.

You and your family may have specific questions that have not been answered in this letter. Please feel
free to reach me by email or by cell phone so that | may answer those questions. My number is
(530)777-8016.

Sincerel

Superintendent/Principal
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